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Decision:  Events of January 30, 2018 on Line 1 

At its meeting on February 15, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. TTC staff report to the May, 2018 Board meeting on possible bus and streetcar service and
route changes that could help reduce overcrowding;

2. TTC staff report to the July, 2018 Board meeting on the analysis of peak and off peak fares
as part of the 2018 Ridership Growth Strategy analysis report; and

3. TTC staff forward this report to all members of City Council for information.

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

That TTC staff incorporate within the current emergency response procedures model, in 
partnership with City of Toronto emergency services stakeholders, a mock simulation 
scenario that as close as possible reflects the conditions present in the subway system on 
January 30, 2018. 


